Faculty Senate

02/18/2013

Minutes

Dr. Decker opened the meeting in prayer at 11 am.

Old Business

New Business

Dr. Sowell requested that the senate discuss the role faculty recommendations should play in the submission and acceptance of grant awards. A discussion followed and a task force was appointed to make recommendations to the senate and administration.

Dr. Wright submitted a proposal to cross-list two MBA undergraduate leveling courses with GBLV (???) course designations. This proposal involves both the College of Business and the College of Science and Engineering. Discussion followed. The matter was referred to the Graduate Committee.

Meeting was adjourned at 12:05

Respectfully submitted Edward E. Decker, Jr. Secretary